
“Swagato-Biday 2024”- A freshers’ welcome cum farewell celebration organized by 

Geography department, VIC 

The Department of Geography arranged for a very special programme Swagato-Biday – a 

freshers’ welcome cum farewell celebration on 29th November 2024 in Keshub Memorial Hall 

from 1.30 pm onwards. Farewell has been given to the students of outgoing batch 2023-2024 

(Semester 6 Honours students) and the fresher batch of Semester 1 Major students were 

welcomed to the department. The semester 5 Honours students were the main coordinators of 

this programme accompanied by the Semester 3 Major students. They presented an exciting 

cultural programme filled with dance performances, songs, recitations etc. Our ex-faculty 

members Dr. Kaberi Brahma and Smt. Smriti Sil were also present in the programme. The 

event started with the lightening of lamp by the senior faculties of department and then 

everyone who participated in the programme experienced a wonderful time. 

SOME GLIMPESE OF THE EVENT 

 

Lightening of lamp by 

Smt. Smriti Sil, Smt. 

Pubali Ghosh (HOD) and 

Dr. Saswati Nayak, former 

and present faculties of 

Geography department 



 

 

 

 

Beautiful decoration by 

beloved students 

Fresher students of Geography department 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pass-out students of Geography department 

All faculties of Geography department along with the Semester 5 Honours students 

Group song by the students 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Group dance performance by students 

Audience of the programme 


